
You're Invited to a Family Dinner! 

Dear Family, 

We are excited to invite you to our family dinner gathering! 

Date: Saturday, October 14, 2023 

Time: 5:00 PM 

Location: 123 Family Lane, Hometown, ST 12345 

Please join us for an evening of good food, laughter, and quality time together. 

Kindly RSVP by October 7, 2023. 

We hope to see you all there! 

With love, 

The Johnson Family 


